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To All Members of the Board of Education of Jefferson County, Kentucky: 
  
The Chair of the Board of Education is calling a special meeting of the Board of Education to be held on Tuesday, 
October 20, 2020, which will be conducted by video-teleconference.  
 

The agenda is as follows: 
 

6:00 p.m. Special Meeting-Executive Session: The purpose of this meeting is for discussion of and possible 
action on proposed litigation. 
 

I. Call to Order 
II. Enter into Executive Session per KRS 61.810(1)(c) 

III. Adjourn from Executive Session and Return to Open Session 
IV. Possible Consideration of a Motion on Proposed Litigation 

 
6:30 p.m. Special Meeting: The purpose of this meeting is to consider an action item regarding a new 
elementary school and discuss plans for a return to in-person school. 
 

V. Recommendation for Approval of Project, BG-1 Form, and Purchase of Land for the New 
Elementary School – West Broadway Corridor 

VI. A New Way Forward: Back to School Plans 
VII. Adjournment 

 
Any and all matters incidental to and supplementary of the foregoing may also be taken up, considered and acted upon at 
the meeting.  
 
Portions of the meeting will be closed to the public as provided for under KRS 61.810(1)(c) of the Open Meetings Act. 
 
In light of the Governor having declared a state of emergency within the Commonwealth on March 6, 2020, as a result of the 
COVID-19 outbreak and in compliance with guidance issued by the Executive Branch on March 12 and 16, 2020, regarding 
the conduct of meetings of state boards and commissions during the emergency period, this meeting will be conducted by 
video-teleconference and available for live public viewing at the following link: JCBE MEETING VIDEO  
 
The guidance from the Executive Branch provides that all Kentucky Boards and Commissions take proper health precautions 
to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and accordingly, with respect to the public attendance at meetings of said bodies, states 
“members of the public will only be able to view video-teleconferenced meetings remotely.” 

 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fchannel%2FUCJCC8xo7s9vxfFZiV5ZoocQ&data=04%7C01%7Cangela.gilpin%40jefferson.kyschools.us%7Cdba4c0e8f48d4f6bd8bc08d872137b20%7C277d564c30a94bcea18dafc8e54540e5%7C1%7C0%7C637384775278553118%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=HakQvJtLLb5ZQX3vcO%2F2mrTKre98Iq5h8MM0jaZcdmQ%3D&reserved=0

